
 

Dear Parents                                     22nd May 2023 

 

 

This week we are having a ‘Healthy Me’ week. We have talked about healthy eating and the importance of exercise all year 

so we will be consolidating all of the learning we have done so far. We will especially focus on how to keep our teeth healthy 

by brushing, visiting the dentist and eating foods that are kind to our teeth. If you are able to continue to talk about this 

with your child at home, it will make the learning even more meaningful. 

 

In literacy, we will be reading the stories ‘The Selfish Crocodile’ and ‘Alan’s Sharp Teeth’, both of which have a crocodile 

and teeth theme! We will create our own stories based on the structure of the ‘Selfish crocodile’. We will also be writing 

instructions on how to clean our teeth.  

 

In maths, the children will be solving problems using addition or subtraction. For example, we will be asking questions such 

as:  How many more do we need? How many are left? How many have been taken away? How many have been added? We will 

also be ordering numbers, focusing on the teens numbers.  

 

This half-term term has gone so quickly! All the children have worked really hard and are showing lots of progress. We wish 

you a happy and restful half term break. 

 

Best wishes, 

Megan Tonkyn and Claudine Clarke 


